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Fw: Comment re February 11 PAC Meeting

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 2025-03-04 2:30 PM
To 'Dave Mauk' <dave@charbonneaucountryclub.com>
Cc THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>; BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>

1 attachment (100 KB)
ODAV Comment 2.25.25.pdf;

Hi Dave,

Thank you so much for your comments and kind words. We've received your attachment of your
comments from the last PAC meeting and will include it in our records. I've also sent on to the rest of the
project team, for their immediate review. 

Thank you, 
BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Partner + Senior Program Manager    
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Schedule a 30 minute meeting   

From: Dave Mauk <dave@charbonneaucountryclub.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 12:28 PM
To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Subject: Comment re February 11 PAC Meeting
 
Brandi - 
Thank you for your professionalism during the PAC meetings considering the Aurora AMP. In light of  ODAV board meetings being
held in person & streamed, I agree with those who felt having that format for these meetings would have been preferable.

One more thing. It's highly unlikely in the current climate at the federal government that the FAA will be favorably looking at
funding a general aviation airport on an urban-rural fringe of  Oregon these days. 

The attachment are my comments after the last PAC meeting about the refined preferred alternative. 

Thank you -
--
       Dave
David E. Mauk
Charbonneau Country Club ⏐ Board Member
Chair, Civic Affairs Committee

mailto:brandy.steffen@jla.us.com
https://outlook.office.com/bookwithme/user/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/meetingtype/XeCWyKCq9kS7hJVkN_X-SQ2?anonymous&ep=mLinkFromTile

